
Mr Oliver Cox 

I strongly oppose to this application for the following reasons -  

As a student studying a degree in Animal Physiotherapy  

 I am understandably angry and appalled by the way the 

land was allowed to be cleared given the fact it was home to much 

wildlife, protected species and trees etc that have been lost forever. 

A biodiversity and ecological report were done AFTER Wren 

Kitchens had altered the landscape permanently. Some wildlife has 

returned and again will be lost should this proposal be granted. The 

wildlife is paramount to the ecosystem.  

It does not provoke much confidence that we are dealing with a 

'environmentally green' company who openly portray themselves as 

such in advertising. 

There will be evidentially an increase in noise and pollution 

generated by such a site in a location that should be avoided. This 

will just further add to an existing issue generated by the airport, new 

local residentials areas and traffic to existing residents and wildlife.  

The route through the village is essentially a narrow country road and 

cannot cope with the current volume of traffic let alone more traffic 

caused by Wren Kitchens. Then there are the roads that service the 

roundabout over the M11 which already struggle to cope during the 

key times of the day and holiday periods in particular with the airport. 

In the village we are very restricted as to where we can walk on foot 

paths as they do not carry on through the whole village. Coupled with 

the fact there are no street lights there is an even higher risk to injury 

with the proposed increase in traffic.  

Surely there are many already built industrial developments that 

Wren Kitchen can use. Saving the local wildlife, environment and the 

wellbeing of the residents as well as the obvious increased traffic and 

pollution issues cannot be avoided if this application is successful. It 

will be an extremely sad day. 

For these reasons I strongly oppose to the development. 




